
GLOBAL PARTNERS CORNER 
 

Mission aviation is a vital cog in taking the Gospel to Un-
reached People Groups around the world.  FBC supports 
Global Partners AIM jungle pilot Dan/Lesli Halvorson in 
Nairobi, Kenya and MAF Mike/Angie Johnson (aviation 
mechanic), recently returned from Indonesia to MAF HQ 
in Nampa, Idaho.  However, FBC also has Global Partner 
affiliates, which means, though not on regular monthly 
support, FBC people are involved in the ministry and oc-
casional financial support for projects is provided by 
FBC.  Mission Aviation Training Academy (MATA)  in Ar-
lington, WA is in this category.  In 2021, FBC sent money 
to help purchase the airplane and training for Alaska mis-
sionary bush pilot Hope Swanson to minister in northern 
Alaska and to expand MATA training facilities at the Ar-
lington airport. MATA and Mike Johnson will be speaking 
at the Men’s Breakfast at this year’s GP Conference April 
29th-May 1st.   To see MATA’s 2021 Video Report: CLICK 
HERE  

Men’s Ministry 
 

 

 

 

February 26th—Men’s Breakfast 

All men are invited to a breakfast at 9AM in the worship cen-
ter with guest speaker’s Dick Haines and Chris Rhodes.  Sign-
up in the lobby! 
 

March 18th—Taco Feed Fundraiser 

Save this date! The Momentum men's Mexico build trip Taco 

dinner and dessert auction is back. The event will be on Friday 

March 18th in the evening. This event is a fundraiser for the 

Amor Ministries trip in May to build a needy family a home. 

More information on the event will follow in coming weeks. 
 

May 19th-23rd—Mexico Build Trip 2022 
 
 

Registration is ongoing for the Mexico build trip with Amor 
Ministries. 
 

If you are interested in building a home for a family in need 
then click HERE for more details on the trip.  Online registra-
tion is available HERE.   

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=evglEfxt5b0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=evglEfxt5b0
https://483f6ad833fb122fe38f-e987ca406a7e88b4f3837f51b089a64e.ssl.cf2.rackcdn.com/uploaded/2/0e13628576_1642713272_2022-mexico-build-trip.pdf
https://oakharborfamilybible.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/24/responses/new


HOW TO BEGIN  

A RELATIONSHIP WITH GOD 

• Admit you have not met God’s standard 

of perfection.  Romans 3:23 

• Believe Jesus Christ is God as he 

claimed to be.   

Romans 10:9-10 

• Ask God to forgive your sin on the basis 

of Jesus Christ’s death payment.  

Romans 4:25  

• Accept God’s love for you and His offer 

of eternal life.  John 3:16 
 

We invite you to contact a Pastor or Elder 

to help you begin a relationship with Jesus 

Christ. 
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MINISTRY STAFF  

Pastor Ron Lawler   206.240.0740 
Preaching & Teaching  
 

Pastor Brian Haynes 206.349.7688 
Worship  
  

Pastor Dan Potter  206.604.4439 
Youth Ministry   
 

Rebecca Brooks  360.679.1585 
Children’s Ministry   
 

Meredith Falk  360.679.1585 
Office Administrator  
 

ELDERS & ADVISORS  
Steve Burt, Chairman    310.500.8200 
 Jordan Kingma                360.929.3615 
Jeff Riffel    360.679.9149 
Chris Rowan    360.929.7753 
Felix Tofah    360.672.4321 
Vickie Burns    360.679.5001 
Pamela Ketchum   360.929.2135 

2760 Heller Rd., Oak Harbor, WA 98277 
360.679.1585  |  oakharborfamilybible.org  

familybiblechurch@comcast.net 
 

OFFICE CLOSED 18TH & 21ST 
CHURCH OFFICE HOURS: 

Monday - Friday 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM     
App: “Family Bible Church OH” 

    Facebook: Family-Bible-Church-Oak-Harbor-Washington  

Instagram: familybiblechurchoakharbor 

S e p t .  1 ,  2021— P R E S E N T   

B u d g e t :   $  3 7 2 , 7 9 4  

G i v i n g :    $  3 4 3 , 9 4 9  

Childcare Workers Needed 
MOPS (Mother’s of Preschoolers) ministry is seek-
ing childcare workers for their preschool class-
rooms.  Volunteer and paid positions available.  
MOPS meets Thursday mornings 9am-12pm, twice 
a month. For more information, email oakharbor-
moppets@gmail.com.   

Children’s Ministry Director: Rebecca Brooks 
email:rebecca.fbc@comcast.net   phone: 360.679.1585  

 

Kids Church Volunteers Needed 
We are in need of volunteers for babies – 4th grade. You 
can serve as a teacher, an assistant, or a sub, and can al-
so choose how frequently you serve. Please consider 
“trying” it one time and seeing if this is a place you’d like 
to serve. You’ll be surprised how easy it is and what an 
incredible difference a little bit of time makes for the fu-
ture of the church. Contact Rebecca Brooks if you can 
help.  Thank you! 

Desserts for Teachers 
On March 6, Rebecca is hosting a Sunday Morning Chil-
dren’s Ministry Volunteer Appreciation Dessert. This is a 
special evening where we communicate our appreciation 
for these volunteers in several ways. In order to have this 

event (read the title again  ), we need… desserts! Will 
you please consider making a dessert for this event? You 
can bring it to church in advance, bring it Sunday morning 
the 6th, or later that afternoon since the event is in the 
evening. This is a wonderful way for the entire church to 
show our appreciation for all they do for our children on 
Sunday mornings. Please let Rebecca know if you will 
bring a dessert.  Thank you! 
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